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What a wonderful Convention. even though it was on Zoom, it was a great time and

we saw so many of our Colorado sisters. A big thank you again to Kathy Ellingson

for my beautiful and meaningful installation. My Gamma Chi sisters and to my

friend Annie Viktora, thank you for adding to my special day. 

 

I am looking forward to my planning meeting with the board on the 19th. It will be

enjoyable to visit in person. The big highlight of the summer will be attending IC in

Louisville, Kentucky. We have eleven and two husbands attending. I appreciate the

opportunity to attend and represent the state of Colorado.

Even during COVID we succeeded in socializing with our sisters, giving our time to

various philanthropic projects, raising money for St. Jude Children’s Hospital, and

Disaster Fund. You are all an extraordinary group of women. 

Hugs, 

Pam McGee 

2021-2022 CSC State President 
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Our Colorado threads never stop
bringing us together. “We are the

threads that bind ESA.” 



Do you think our founders in 1929 would be surprised that we still exist? 

What about Colorado State Council 1947 charter members do you think they

would have predicted we would go through a pandemic?

Here we are clinging to the vows of our ritual. We are wearing the badge that

symbolizes virtue, honor, truthfulness, friendliness and loveliness.

Virtue look at the strength we have had to be tolerant of being locked in and

somehow still touching lives and making this world a better place.

Honor was shown when we treated those around us with respect and tolerance.

Truthfulness was when we accepted reality and then realized we could make our

own reality.

Friendliness happened by way of Zoom, email, cards, phone calls, social

distancing and mask.

Last but not least by any means, loveliness. 

During this year when it seemed at times the world was crazy or just flat out lost

its mind, I would reflect on the love I felt from our members. I thought of the times

I would room with complete strangers from another state or town and not have a

worry knowing the person I was staying with had a heart of gold.

Maybe that is where the golden glow comes from not the candle light but the

heart shining bright.

So let us move forward as the threads that make up the tapestry of ESA.

Love you all,

Vickie Chavers-Bruso

Colorado State President 2020-2021
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Hello ESA Sister's,  

Summer is around the corner. . . 
Thank you all for your wonderful articals. 
 
As a reminder: 
Please send all articles to me at:  dixie@dixiedaly.com 
In the subject line put

 Golden Lamp News  - Please send by August 5th 
Also, list what category you'd like your article under:
Chapter News & Chapter #
Officer News 
Council News
Colorado State Council
Officer Report 
Disaster Fund
Other. . . 

Please add your NAME - CHAPTER# & EMAIL ADDRESS  in case
I have questions on your article. 
If you do not get a response from me, please send again, emails do get lost. . . 
I can be reached by text or call on my cell phone 970.988.2156

Could you please send all articles in a . . . 
Word Doc and Pictures in Jpeg  or png

Please go to esacolorado.org to see our latest Golden Lamp newsletter, please share too :)
 and for those who have asked to have it mailed, I'll be sending it out to you.
 If  you would like a past enewsletter or have not received one
 please email me or call me at 970-988-2156 and I'll send it out to you.

Thank You With  Love,       Dixie Daly 

A  Message From 
The Golden Lamp Editor 
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"Parliametarian" 

It was wonderful to see all your smiling faces at our virtual convention.  

I sure do miss all the hugs tho’!   NEXT YEAR. 

Congratulations to Pam and her board. Know that they will have a fantastic year and maybe

we will be able to have our convention LIVE.

I want to congratulate all the winners of awards. You did ESA proud. I’m sorry to have missed

some of the awards. My computer decided to update just after I gave my Disaster report.

Leslie, your program was a success. 

The final total of Donations to the Disaster Fund is  $5,396.20. I received no claims. Terri

Olson, IC Disaster Fund Chair paid out on 7 claims for a total of $33,254.15.

The recipients of the Disaster Fund give away were Nancy Cameron, Kappa Iota, 

Golden for the painting  and Carol Dunn, Beta Zeta, Canon City for the Angel. Shirley Telinde

and I made a trip to Canon City to deliver the Angel to Carol. 

Met with Nancy and Vickie for lunch in Parker to deliver her painting.

 I enjoyed my year as your Disaster Fund Chair this past year. 

Thank you for the privilege.

Loydette Knight

Disaster Fund
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"Parliametarian" 
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Rocky Mountain

 Regional Council



 We sold out last night. 10,000 tickets. 

 $One million Dollars $. For St Jude

Children’s Research Hospital. The

drawing is June 24.  

Wow, we sold out over 2 weeks early. 

 We will be having Open houses the

next 2 weekends. 

 Thanks for your help,

 Margaret Ames 

Colorado Springs Dream Home 

 

 

St. Jude Fundraiser 
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Hello, I am Susie Morris, Chapter Sigma Rho #5014, Hope for Heroes Chair for

this past year 2020/2021.

Since Colorado State Council March 2021 Spring Boards, we have raised

$621.00, WOOHOO!!! Thank you everyone for your generosity.

May 7th, we had our in-person ESA Founder’s Day @ our Northern Colorado

Council meeting. I was honored to present a $600.00 turn around fund check

to two representatives of “Run for the Wall”, whom our Phyllis Minch

introduced me to.

Nancy Cameron was the drawing ticket winner for our Hope for Heroes “Red,

White & Blue” basket drawing @ 2021 May ZOOM Convention. I look forward

to delivering in person.

 

Thank you for a great year.

Susie Morris 

 

Hope for Heroes 
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Hello ESA Sisters,

This is one year we are ready to let go of and start a new beginning. 

Our final Chapter meeting was at the beautiful, Sweet Heart Winery as we all wine
down' Our end of the year meeting, was about Awards, Secret Sister reveal and
installing our New 2021-2022 Chapter Officers. 
Here's a few pictures to share of our Blessed day!

Chapter News, 
Sigma Rho #5014 

Loveland 
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Congratulations to everyone for a great state convention and

all those award winners! 

It was wonderful to see everyone again and to know that

soon we will all be together again. Congratulations to our

own Vickie Chavers-Bruso our “Zoom Queen” for a very

successful year despite having all remote meetings. And

congratulations to Pam McGee our new Colorado State

President.

Kudos to our Joan Schlaefer for receiving her 5th Degree

Pallas Athene and our Jan Hagan received her 2nd Degree

Pallas Athene. Vickie was recognized for 30 years of Service. 

We will be meeting during the summer to begin planning for

our 11th Annual "Holiday Tea”. It will be so good to see

everyone again! The date for the Tea is Saturday, December

11, 2021, 11:00 – 2:00 p.m. Ticket price information will be out

soon. It will be a fun day of  Tea and drawings with our

famous “bake sale” and of course there will be an “Early Bird”

drawing too.

Have a great summer and we’ll see you in the fall.

The Scribe

 

 

Chapter News 
        Epsilon Epsilon #1896 

   Denver 
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We all have so much to be thankful for at the end of this Beta Zeta year. Members came through

the pandemic to vaccination with only a few cases of COVID and everyone recovered well. Our

meetings continued with the aid of Zoom and Mary Elin’s amazing learning curve. Educational

programs were interesting and interactive. The “chain of blue and gold” could not be broken!

Our precious member, Kathe Kearney, was diagnosed with cancer early in the pandemic and

went through several surgeries and brutal chemotherapy for several months. To help Kathe and

her wonderful hubby. John, our members provided cleaning services, cooked and delivered

meals, sent many cards, and constant prayers and thoughts for her healing. At the end of the

ordeal, her docs are calling her “a miracle” and the Beta Zeta gals and their families are all so

happy! 

“Miss Kathe” was the director of Spin Preschool for many years and saw our children and

grandchildren grow up after a great start at this fun, nurturing place. She has been an advocate

for the children in our community and one of Beta Zeta’s most essential members.

 

NOW celebrations were in order! Vickie organized a “parade” and brown bag lunch at Kathe’s

house. When we arrived honking like crazy with balloons, cake, and gifts, Kathe was totally

surprised! Thanks to John for keeping the secret!

Beta Zeta is grateful to have this lovely lady back with us and ready to keep having fun in the

coming years.

Carol Dunn, Publicity Chair

 

Chapter News
#3149 Beta Zeta 

Canon City 
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Theta Eta Chapter met in person in April, for the first time since October,

2020. We continued donating $50.00 worth of food to the Action Center’s

food bank each month.

Nut sales are an ongoing fund raiser for our philanthropic account. 

We also collected coins from our individual piggy banks to add to

philanthropic causes. 

It was announced that there would be a Council meeting on April 13, via

zoom. Our May and June meetings will also be held in person.  Since our

Christmas Party was cancelled, we enjoyed a Spring Fling evening on May

25th at Malones Grill in Arvada

We donated $50.00 worth of food to the Action Center Food Bank. We

discussed fund raising ideas for next year. It was decided that we would

once again have a “No Show Tea” next fall. We will continue collecting

coins in our individual piggy banks. Perhaps we will plan a Holiday

decoration and bake saleat Sue Stevenson’s church in October or

November. Nut sales will also continue. 

State Convention was held May 22, 2021, via Zoom. President Sue Steveson

made all the members of Theta Eta themed T-shirts to wear during

convention.

We will continue with our same officers next year, so will not need to

install new officers. We will possibly have Mother/Daughter Tea in August. 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer!!

Respectfully submitted,

Marge West & Carolyn Rush
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 Theta Eta #2830

Denver
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Good Day Everyone. Happy Spring! 

We watched the Colorado State Convention in May. It sure was fun to see everyone

and participate by Zoom. Can't wait to start getting together in person. We were

really surprised that Lori got the Distinguished Athenian Award. We had no idea she

was even in the running. Getting the Educational Program Award was pretty cool too!

We had lots of fun putting that together. It sure would be fun to share that with

everyone. We are very grateful for winning Chapter of the Year. We are humbled.

Congratulations to Vickie for a great year. We hope that Pam has just as much fun

and gets us all back together. 

Our chapter has a new member, Susan Winton. Susan is going to be a great addition to

the chapter and is looking forward to meeting as many people as possible at the IC

Convention in Louisville, Kentucky. It is great to get some new blood. We hope to

recruit some more people this summer at the Farmers Market in Ridgway. We are

looking into the possibility of setting up a table and telling people about ESA, St. Jude

Hospital, and all the wonderful things we do. 

-- 

Eric J. Havelick

Kappa Iota

 

 

Chapter News

Kappa Iota #5442

Golden

 



 

 

Our chapter was so pleased to see so many again at Convention. Congratulations to all the work

everyone did this past year. We are looking forward to in person meetings on the chapter and state

level.  

Summer is here and we are getting ready to volunteer for the Lake-to-Lake Triathlon and the Wild

West Relay. We are so thrilled that we can help with those events this year. We will continue to

maintain a statue at the Benson Sculpture Park and of course the Community Kitchen. 

Most of our chapter attended the NCC Founder’s Day dinner at Golden Corral. New officers were

installed, and we were honored to have Vickie Chavers-Bruso join us and share her Founder’s Day

message. On June 22nd we will meet for our chapter’s installation. Riki Johnston will be installed as

our new President. Thank you, Bonnie, for leading us through this last year. 

 

Again, huge thanks to all my Gamma Chi sisters. 

Have a great summer everyone. 

Pam McGee
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Chapter News

Gamma Chi  #3668

 Loveland 

 



Gamma Omega sorority of  ESA held its monthly meeting on April 21 at the

home of Carol Graham. The highlight of the evening was a High Tea hosted

by Carol. A lovely table was set using antique China cups and saucers that

belonged to Carol's mother. A delicious variety of finger sandwiches,

miniature quiche, Tea cookies, and decadent chocolate truffles, scones with

dipping sauces, mini raspberry cheesecakes, and strawberries topped with

sweet cream was served. 

A variety of teas along with champagne provided the refreshments. 

Each guest dressed in their Sunday best, complete with stylish hats for the

occasion. An educational lesson informing the sisters on the origins of how

High Tea came to be a tradition was given by Carol.

 The regular business meeting was conducted by President Jessica Filla.

Secret sister gifts were enjoyed by those receiving them. 

After lively conversation and fellowship the entertaining evening came to

an end.

  

Submitted by Carol Graham
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Chapter News 

Gamma Omega #4306  

 Akron 

 

 



  Alice Robinson, Janet Mohler and I attended the Grand Opening and Floor signing on June 4.

 It was well attended and fun. The house is very nice! We will have Open Houses Jun 12-13 and June

19-20. Giveaway is June 24. Less than 400 tickets remain. 

Margaret Ames 
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